NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPOINT

The Jefferson County Commission is still looking for citizens to be appointed
to the Jefferson County Broadband Committee. The County Commission
proposes to name two (2) citizens on Thursday, October 17, 2019 or as soon
thereafter as the Commission may decide.

The Jefferson County Commission received a Community Development
Block Grant (CDBG) for a Broadband Plan to devise strategies to bring
affordable service to the county’s unserved and underserved areas. The
Committee will meet and discuss goals and vision for the Jefferson County
Broadband Plan by developing a scope of work and preparing an RFP for a
consultant to be selected by the committee and approved by the County
Commission.

Persons who may be interested in the above listed committee should submit a
letter of interest or statement of qualifications to the Jefferson County
Commission, P.O. Box 250, Charles Town, WV 25414, no later than 12:00
p.m. on the Monday prior to the proposed date of appointment.

Additional information regarding these appointments may be obtained by
calling the Commission Office at (304) 728-3284.



